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August 20, 2025 

 

Dear Eliza B. Kirkbride Families, 

The start of a brand new school year is just around the corner—and we 
couldn’t be more excited! On behalf of the entire Kirkbride team, I’d like to 
extend a warm welcome back as we prepare to greet our amazing students 
on Monday, August 25, 2025 for the first day of school. 

Everyone here has been working hard to get ready for an incredible year. 
Over the summer, our teachers and staff engaged in professional learning 
to better support your child’s academic growth, emotional well-being, and 
overall success. Our custodians have been giving the building a deep clean 
from top to bottom, and our cafeteria team is ready to serve up healthy, 
tasty meals to fuel young minds. Simply put—we’re ready, and we can’t 
wait to get started! 

I’d also like to invite you to our Back-to-School Night on Thursday, 
September 11, 2025, from 5:00–7:00 p.m. It’s a great opportunity to meet 
teachers and staff, tour the school, and learn more about what the year will 
look like for your child. 

As guest principal, I’m truly honored to be part of this school community 
and excited to support the journey ahead. Please know that my door is 
always open, and I welcome your questions, ideas, and feedback. Feel free 
to contact me at 215-400-7950 anytime. 

We’re looking forward to a joyful, productive, and inspiring school year. 
See you soon! 

 

With enthusiasm,​
Janis C. Butler, Ed.D.​
Guest Principal 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
OUR MISSION: 100% of STUDENTS will gain admission to the HIGH SCHOOL of their CHOICE! 


